
 

 

 

 

Department of Bengali 

Bhasha-Bhavana 

Visva-Bharati 

Notice for Undergraduate Sem I Students 

 

 

The students who have taken admission in Undergraduate course of 

Visva-Bharati and opted to take Bengali as either MIL subject or 

Generic Elective, or both, are advised to contact the Department  

immediately so that the online classes can commence soon. 

 

The name of the person to be contacted along with the phone 

number is given below: 

 

Sayandip Banerjee  

(Senior Research Fellow) 

8348766903 (Whatsapp No.) 

8509944816 

 

 

 

 

 


